
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

IMU-CET 2025 
 

It has been brought to the notice that a few candidates have been 
allotted the IMU-CET exam centres, other than their preferred choice of 
centres.  
 
This is due to extraneous circumstances, which were beyond the control 
of IMU.  
 
IMU wishes all the very best to all the candidates for the forthcoming     
IMU-CET.  
 
 

          

       Controller of Examinations 


